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PARENTS OF CHILDREN IN YEAR 6 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you are aware, the children will be taking their SATS tests, week beginning 13th May. We know from our 
conversations with children in school that they have differing feelings about the tests. Some of them feel 
anxious, whilst others are not phased at all by the assessments. Our stance as a school is that we know that 
the children will do their best if they feel secure that they have been taught the appropriate curriculum 
content and are supported in growing their confidence and resilience to have a go at all the questions. 
 
We are therefore offering two days during the Easter holidays when the children in Year 6 are welcome to 
come into school for a revision and refresher session, to help them with anything that they would like help 
with. It will also be an opportunity for us to have a chat with them about how they are feeling and catch up 
on their holiday fun. The children do not have to attend, or they can attend all, or some of the sessions 
offered: 
 
Day 1 Wednesday 27th March: 
Session 1: Maths 10.30am – 12pm 
Session 2: Reading 12.30pm – 2pm  
 
Day 2 Thursday 28th March: 
Session 1: Reading 10.30am – 12pm 
Session 2: Maths 12.30pm – 2pm  

 
Children can stay for lunch from 12-12.30pm if they would like to attend both sessions each day 
(please provide a packed lunch). 
 
Our intention is to make the sessions as fun as possible… we will provide some refreshments for the 
children and of course they do not need to be in school uniform. So that we have an idea of numbers, 
please could you complete the form below to give us a vague idea of when your child might like to attend 
(if your child does not want to come then you do not need to complete the form). If you change your mind 
between now and then, please do send an email to admin@moorside-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk. 
 
Best Wishes, 
Mrs Rowett (Headteacher) and Mrs Jemmett (KS2 Leader and Y6 Class Teacher) 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of child in Y6……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Tick all sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Wednesday 27th March Session 1: Maths 10.30am – 12pm 
Wednesday 27th March Session 2: Reading 12.30pm – 2pm  
 
Thursday 28th March Session 1: Reading 10.30am – 12pm 
Thursday 28th March Session 2: Maths 12.30pm – 2pm 

Please also tick: 

• I give permission for my child to walk 
home. 

• I do not give permission for my child to 
walk home. 

• I will send my child with a packed lunch. 
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